
  Dear Class,                                             

My name is Mrs. Perez, and I’m so excited to be your first grade teacher.  I look 

forward to meeting you in September and starting a wonderful learning journey 

together.

I can’t wait for us to get to know each other. I’ll start by telling you a little bit 

about me.  Currently, Mr. Perez and I live in Whitehouse Station with our two 

children, Emily who is 16 and Tiago will be turning 14 this summer. Emily will be a 

Junior and Tiago will be a Freshman at Hunterdon Central High School in the Fall. 

We spend a lot of our time traveling to soccer games and dance recitals.  We enjoy 

watching movies, cooking together and having baking contests… Emily and I usually 

win, in case you’re wondering. Most of all, we love spending time with friends and 

family.  

I hope you are having a great summer! This summer, my family and I will visit 

Mexico… we love to travel!!! Visiting new places gives us a chance to meet new 

people and explore different cultures. Do you love to travel? I can’t wait to hear all 

about your summer adventures.

I’m excited to finally meet you! We are going to have so much fun learning new 

things this year. First grade will be a time of exploration and discovery.  We will 

also spend a lot of time getting to know each other with fun activities and games. 

First grade is going to be AWESOME!  See you in September!

Love, Mrs. Perez




